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DISCUSSION 
 

Patricia McCarthy, vice president for Enrollment Management, opened the committee 
meeting by discussing new-student recruitment of undergraduate, graduate, and 
culinary students for fall 2022.  

 
Dr. McCarthy also discussed initiatives within the Division of Enrollment Management 

in support of the university strategic plan and with a focus on student-centered 
activities.  
 

Highlights of the work within the division include a process improvement in Admissions 
Operations that allows for the transfer evaluation process to be 100 percent electronic 

up to the point of the actual evaluation of the transcript. This allows for a much faster 
turnaround time for transfer students to be aware of the number of credits accepted by 

IUP so they are aware of their personal pathway to a degree at IUP. 
 
The Graduate Admissions office has been collaborating with the School of Graduate 

Studies and Research 



families. Eighty-five percent of respondents indicated that they were very satisfied or 
satisfied with the Financial Aid office overall, and approximately the same percent felt 

that their questions 


